
The Del City North 
Neighborhood Watch  
 Community Bulletin No. 22 

 

Del City’s Eagle Harbor Aquatic 

Center will not Open This year… 

  
 

 

Del City has been unable to hire a sufficient 

number of Life Guards required by law to 

safely open the swimming pool. If this 

situation changes we will notify the public 

at once. If you or anyone you know would 

be interested in becoming a life guard call 

405) 677-5741, EXT. 5011 to apply. 


